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East Alley Storm Drain Repair

After receiving a complaint about water seeping into the basement of a Main Street business, 

efforts are once again being prioritized to complete the repair or replacement of the deteriorated 

storm drain in the City’s East Alley.  City Engineer Hubbell, Roth & Clark is reviewing the project 

specifications, after which quotes will be obtained.  The City will coordinate the repair work with the

building owners to ensure the work is done properly, but only 15% (approximately) of the 

deteriorated drain is located on City property.

Depot Road Paid Parking

As directed by Council in the October 10th meeting, work to convert the Depot Road City Parking Lot

to a paid lot has begun, but it is too early to forecast a start date.

Mill Pond Bed & Breakfast

Also as a result of the October 10th Council meeting, efforts are underway to research and address 

neighbor concerns with the Mill Pond Inn Bed & Breakfast.  

Clarkston Road Repaving

I received notification from the Road Commission of Oakland County on October 19th that the 

repaving of Clarkston Road from Main Street to the City border would occur on Sunday, October 

23rd.  I will therefore provide a verbal status update on the project in this Council meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Jonathan Smith, City Manager, October 20, 2022
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